

Dear East Noble Community,

So many members of our community have been affected by the tragic event that took place last night and early this morning. Thank you to all first responders, law enforcement, Red Cross, East Noble employees, and community members who devoted their energy, time, and talents into keeping us all safe throughout the incident.

On Friday, April 14, school will be in session to help us move forward and begin the healing process. Counselors at all schools will be available as we recognize many of our students and staff have been directly connected to this situation. Resources will continue to be available for those in need as we move forward to regain our focus on our students and their learning.

Thank you for your support and cooperation as we all work to move forward together.

Dr. Teresa Gremaux, East Noble School Corporation Superintendent